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Dear Parents and Carers,  

RE: PSHE – Calling it out 

As part of our PSHE programme curriculum we regularly have visitors in to deliver assemblies.  

East Sussex Public Health and Education East Sussex are delighted to be offering our school a fully funded Theatre 

in Education package for November 2024. 

The theatre performance will be delivered by Loudmouth Theatre Company on the 25th November 2024. 

The theatre production is called ‘Calling it Out’; a programme for ages 13+. Issues covered include harmful sexual 

behaviours, sexual harassment, sexual assault, pornography, consent, misogyny. For further information, please 

see: www.loudmouth.co.uk/programmes/programme/calling-it-out 

‘Calling it out’ will be performed to our year 9 pupils on Wednesday the 25th of November during period 3 from 

1.50-3pm. 

Should you have any questions or concerns about the production please contact Mrs Steward who will be happy 

to set your mind at rest. 

Kindest regards, 
 
 

      
Mrs Steward  
PSHE Lead  
Alicia.steward@bexhillacademy.org  
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